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September 2024 
I hope you have all had an amazing summer break and 
are now ready to return to school.  We have been 
busy over the summer with decorating, new windows 
and doors and a good tidy up ready for the new 
academic year. 

 

SIAMS 
We have received the full report and it highlights 
many of the great things we do at Sedley’s.  I will send 
this out to you so you can have a read for yourself.  
Thank you to all the children and parents who spoke 
with the inspectors. 
 

 
 

Some upcoming dates for your 
diary…….. 
This is sure to be a busy school year, and I know 
that you will want to be involved with 
supporting your child(ren) in a variety of ways, 
so later this week I will 
send out a dates 

schedule for the 
Autumn 1 and 2.  This may 
be subject to change 
in some areas, but is a general guide to what is 
coming up in the months ahead.  I look forward 
to welcoming all our parents and carers into 
school as part of our Sedley’s family! 
 
 
 

 

 
 
‘Meet the teacher’ 
We are inviting parents to come into school and 
meet the teacher and see the classroom.  It will 
be an opportunity for you to find out what the 
expectations are, the routines and systems that 
will be in place, and will be an opportunity for 
you to ask questions and find out all about the 
coming year.  The sessions will be as follows: 
 
13th September – Oaks Class and Seedlings Class 
20th September – Saplings Class and Acorns Class 
All sessions are from 2.45pm – 3.15pm 
 

PE Days 
PE days for all children will be on a Tuesday -
(starting in week2) and Friday – (week 1).  
Children are to come to school in their PE kits on 
these days. The expectation is that all children 
wear the correct PE kit – this includes black 
trainers (no other colours), no leggings or base 
layer bottoms – the school blue jogging bottoms 
or shorts only, the Sedley’s PE t-shirt and 
sweatshirt.  We have these items in school for 
you to purchase should you need them. 
 

Uniform 
The children always look so smart at the start of 
the school year in their uniform and really do 
show a sense of pride when wearing the Sedley’s 
badge! Please can I request that everything has 
a name in it! At the end of last year we were left 
with a vast amount of unclaimed school uniform 
– if it is named we can return it to the correct 
child. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you 

all back on Tuesday 3
rd

 September 

and our new Acorn children on 

Wednesday 4
th

 September. 

Mrs Handley 

 

Sedley’s Christian Values 
                LOVE -  FORGIVENESS -  SHARING & CARING -  HONESTY  
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